Dear Erasmus Student,

We are happy to host You at the Faculty of Journalism and Social Communication, which is the part of Institute of Philosophy, Sociology and Journalism.
We would like You to make the most of Your stay in University of Gdansk and in Tricity. Therefore, read all the information below. This is to guide you at the very beginning.

Before Your arrival

To study Journalism and Social Communication in University of Gdansk You need Learning Agreement – the document with a list of subjects You are planning to realize in our university.
You can choose from general subjects prepared for all Erasmus and other foreign students in the Department of Social Sciences. These classes are conducted in English and all have certain number of ECTS credits.
You can also choose from a limited number of specialized Journalism and Social Communication subjects, which are offered in the individual tutoring form. All of these are available in English and have relevant number of ECTS credits.
Remember! The regular classes for Journalism are conducted in POLISH, the same as most of subjects in all Department of Social Sciences.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Polish language classes are obligatory for all Erasmus students!
In Journalism, we offer You broadcasting workshops which can be conducted in English – all the details will be provided to You on your meeting with Your coordinator. 
http://en.ug.edu.pl/incoming_students/erasmus
http://en.ug.edu.pl/study/why_studyug


Once You have chosen the subjects, please contact Students’ Exchange Office in the University of Gdansk to be provided with all essential information and documents. The staff will guide you with the incoming procedure.

After Your arrival

Please attend a meeting with Students’ Exchange Officers who will equip You with all essential information enabling You to begin Your studying.
Remember to get student’s ID card, which is essential, if You want to benefit from all student’s discounts and privileges e.g. lower cost of communal transportation.
Also attend a meeting with Your faculty coordinator which is always held in the first week of October. The exact date will be given by Students’ exchange Office. This is the time to make any changes in Your Learning Agreement and get informed on the details of your journalism study. 

To sum up, we are happy to welcome and teach You at our faculty. We hope Your stay will be exciting experience in both terms of studies and cultural experience.

D T
e o o ety ey f s

B
e T T e v
m::-mlr:n-nm&rk;mnm‘b-ﬂlt‘u:—; - . y
B

e e e e e

Toreme e

e

g e o o
ey e Lo e
e g e g e e o o




